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29/07/2019  12:14:352019/3188/P OBJ Paul Evans I wish to object in the strongest terms to this planning application.

Hampstead is a ¿Conservation area¿ and is one of the ¿greenest¿ protected suburbs of London. Allowing 

large ¿plastic trees¿ to replace natural trees is a terrible proposal and idea and is totally unnecessary and 

totally out of keeping with all the surroundings. Plastic flowers .plants/trees should only be used where there is 

no natural daylight or means of maintaining them. Even then, they should be utilised sparingly. It should also 

be noted that it overhangs the pavement and although many natural trees, hedges and shrubs do this of 

course, this cannot be pruned!. 

They very quickly lose their appearance and become less and less natural looking and the natural elements 

help this process ¿ the location is fully open to the elements.

It¿s a ridiculous proposal and there is no reason why natural trees or plants couldn¿t be used. These are 

ghastly and we hope very much that permission is NOT granted

Page 6 of 9


